
Fr. John Legitimas, Parochial Administrator – phone: (204) 951-2469  email: mjlegitz@yahoo.com 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, 
Nicole Gillis, Linda Picard 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Lorraine Bernardin, Bob Whitechurch 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call 
when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very 
necessary.  Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

 
Our Parish Bulletin 

4th Sunday of Easter 
April 26th, 2015 

 St. Eustache Church 
 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church St. Eustache Church 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
 SUNDAY, April 26th -  11:00 a.m. -  St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Pauline Alarie requested by 

Reg & Rita Bernardin 
Tuesday, April 28th -  No mass 
Wednesday, April 29th - No mass 
Thursday, April 30th -  No mass 
Friday, May 1st - No mass 
Saturday, May 2nd - 7:00 p.m. – Elie - Anticipated Mass  
SUNDAY, May 3rd - No mass 
 
Church Cleaners: Elie (April 19 - May 2) Gilles & Sherry Legault 
 St. Eustache (April 26 - May 9) Doris Lavallee and Kathleen August 

  
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment, especially: Baby 
Paisley Amyotte, Fr. Marlon Lumanas, Gisele Quellet and Reg Bernardin. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include the names in our Sunday bulletin. 
 
Mass schedule changes:  Father John will be attending the annual clergy retreat at Wilderness Edge in 
Pinawa, MB, so no weekday masses this coming week.  On Saturday, May 2nd we will have an 
anticipated mass at Blessed Sacrament Church at 7:00 p.m.  On Sunday, May 3rd there will be no mass in 
our parishes in lieu of the Centennial Celebration at the MTS Centre.  The regular 9:00 a.m. Sunday mass 
at St. François Xavier has not been cancelled so that those who want to go to mass that day may go to St. 
François church. 
 



The funeral mass of the late Oliva Dufour will be on Wednesday  April 29th, 2015  at 2:00 p.m. 
in Blessed Sacrament Church, Elie.  He passed away April 23rd at the Victoria Hospital. 

~~~~~ 
 

The Hospitality and Support Committee  of the Centennial Mass Celebration on May 3rd at the MTS 
Centre is looking for at least 300 volunteers.  Interested parishioners should be able to attend at least 2 
meetings before the event and be available from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  on May 3rd.  If interested, contact the 
rectory office in Elie at 204-353-2516. 
	
  
Also, we need the names of those who will be going to this celebration aside from our confirmation 
candidates & their families because the tickets are limited only.  Please contact or call Jocy Gillis at 
the rectory office phone number (204-353-2516) for confirmation.  

~~~~~ 
 

Centennial Celebration Collection Envelopes: As per the letter from the Archbishop dated March 6th to 
all parishes in our Archdiocese, a special collection is being taken.  The entire collection will be donated 
to “Returning to Spirit” and their important work of reconciliation between Aboriginal and non-
Aboriginal people and will be presented at the Jubilee Mass on May 3rd.  The envelopes provided for this 
will be collected at our church today. 

~~~~~ 
 
First Communion: The First Communion celebration will be on Sunday, June 7th at St. Eustache Church. 
The celebrants will be: Rylan Dufresene, Elizabeth Bowland, Katie McKenzie, Miguel Gauthier, Carson 
Legault, Vincent Lemieux and Phillip Lemieux.  Let’s keep them in our prayers and wish them and their 
families well. 

~~~~~ 
 
Assisted Suicide, Euthanasia, Palliative Care: Dr. Larry Rados M.D. will make a presentation to 
inform us about the impact on our society of the Supreme Court’s decision on February 6th, 2015 to strike 
down the ban on doctor assisted suicide.  If doctor assisted suicide becomes law, what will this mean for 
our children, grandchildren and the future of our society?  Presentation is Wednesday, April 29th, at 7:30 
p.m. in the main hall of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish, 4588 Roblin Blvd., Charleswood. There is no 
cost to attend. 
 
 

 
The Good Shepherd 

 


